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Comments: Considering the present problems with effective management and accountability the proposed

updates to rangeland management directives is a major mistake.  Right now we need to protect all public lands

from these new directives.  I have lived in Cochise County; Arizona, worked for the USDA Coronado National

Forest, and know a number of existing and past ranch owners and cowboys  As a result I am well aware of the

lack of both management and adequate financing directed to maintaining the great resourcs of our public lands.

The proposed updates are both wrong and detrimental. Remember, these lands are meant to be a resource to

the entire public not to a moneyed interests who are seldom held accountable!  Thank you!  


